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Expressions of Interest 
 

Erection of Fishing Cat Enclosure 

 

The Isle of Man Government invites expressions of interest from competent and experienced 
contractors to provide fencing and concrete works for the erection of a new fishing Cat 
enclosure at the Curragh’s Wildlife Park for the Department of Environment, Food & 
Agriculture. 
 
The work required will be split into two lots. Contractors can apply for one or both.  
 
Lot one: Digging out the shrubbery and erecting a new 12ft high perimeter fence (roughly 
150ft) viewing bay, stand-off fence and keeper porch and associated works. The fencing is 
to reflect those used across the park with wooden posts and wire mesh and match up with 
the existing neighbouring enclosure. 
 
Lot two: Build a concrete indoor house with a foot print of approximately 10 ft x 8ft and 8ft 
high, with connecting tunnel to outdoor enclosure. 
 
Contractors will be required to remove all waste from the site and disposed of responsibly. 
 
The work is to be completed by October 2022. 
 
In order to participate in this competitive exercise, your organisation must be registered on 
the Isle of Man Government’s Procurement Portal. If you have not previously registered, 
please visit https://in-tendhost.co.uk/iomg/aspx/Home and select ‘Register’ from the menu 
on the left side of the Home Page. 
 
Once you have registered your organisation you should select this Quick Quote from the list 
of ‘Current Tenders’ and ‘View Details’ then click ‘Express an Interest’ at the bottom of the 
page.  Once you have expressed an interest a new tab called ‘Quote Documents’ will become 
available where you can download all the necessary information. If you choose to proceed, 
please select ‘Opt In’ and a new section will appear for you to upload your completed return 
documents. 
 
If you decide not to proceed please click ‘Opt Out’ and select a reason for not proceeding. 
 
Should you have any difficulty in using the website or registering your interest in this way, 
please e-mail procurement@gov.im  
 
The Quick Quote will remain available on the Portal for Expressions of Interest until noon 
11th May 2022. 
 
Quick Quote Returns must be submitted through the above Portal by noon 18th May 2022. 
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